
#WomenAreEqualDC

Common sense says treat me 
equally in the workplace. 

If that fails, DC civil rights laws 
protect pregnant women.

Hire me...
     Accommodate me...
  Respect me...

...as if I were equal.

The District of Columbia’s civil rights laws prohibit discrimination 
against and require accommodations for pregnant workers. You can 
file a complaint with the DC Office of Human Rights at ohr.dc.gov, or 
call 202.727.4559. 

Learn more about gender equality in DC 
at our TEDx salon in November. For more 
information, visit ohr.dc.gov/genderequality.


